
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency 

(SHRA) 
 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Sacramento and the Housing Authority of the County of 
Sacramento will conduct a public hearing for a Significant Amendment to the 2018 Public 
Housing Agency (PHA) Annual Plan scheduled on Wednesday, May 16, 2018 at 6:00 pm. The 
meeting will be held in the Commission Room (2nd floor) at 801 12th Street, Sacramento, CA 
95814. 

 
The public comment period begins April 16, 2018 and ends on May 30, 2018. Any persons or 
organizations desiring to comment on significant changes proposed for the Significant 
Amendment to the 2018 PHA Annual Plan will be afforded an opportunity to speak during the 
public hearing on May 16, 2018. Written comments from the public will be accepted any time 
during the public comment period. 

 
 
 

If you would like to review the Significant Amendment to the 2018 PHA Annual Plan, it is 
available at www.shra.org and the locations listed below. 

Comments must be in writing and may be submitted to: 

SHRA office 
801 12th Street 
Sacramento, CA. 95814 
Hours: Monday through Friday 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

 
 
 
The Signif icant Amendment to the 2018 PHA Annual Plan is available for viewing 
(not comments) at the following locations: 

 

 

Main Administrative Office of PHA 
801 12th Street, Sacramento, CA  
95814 

Legal Services of Northern California 
515 -12th Street, Sacramento, CA  
95814 

 

Housing Choice Voucher {HCV) 
And Housing Application Office 
630 I Street, Sacramento, CA  
95814 

Resident Advisory Board (RAB) Office 
1725 K Street, Sacramento CA  95814 

 
Sacramento Public Library 
828 I Street 
Sacramento CA 95814 


